Halstead Community



Primary School

Cordially invites you to our



OPEN AFTERNOON

Tuesday 20th November 2018 From 1.30pm onwards

(Headteacher's Welcome at 1.30pm)

Parents and future pupils are being invited to a special, informative, openafternoon at Halstead Community Primary School to join us in seeing firsthand what we have to offer.

We are a small and friendly village school, with a strong commitment to meeting children's individual needs and ensuring outstanding achievements. We have a highly-skilled, dedicated and inspirational teaching team.

We are very proud of the school especially the excellent progress we have achieved as shown in our most recent Ofsted report. On your visit, you will be able to really get a feel for how happy the children are.

Refreshments will be provided and members of staff and the school Governing Body will be available to answer any questions you may have.

Do come along, we have so much to celebrate, everyone welcome!

You are welcome to visit the school at any other time, by appointment if you are unable to make this date.

Mr Hawkins,

Headteacher

Otford Lane – Halstead – Sevenoaks TN14 7EA Kent – tel: 01959 53 22 24